
 

 

Thursday, October 11, 2007 

 

Fellow Agoura Hills Planning Commissioners, 

 

As I mentioned during the discussion period at the last meeting of the Planning 

Commission on October 4, I might be absent from the meetings in November and 

December. 

 

I am in negotiations today with MediaPro Pictures in Romania to return there on October 

22 for two months.  It is almost assured that I will be accepting their offer and will be 

working in that country until the end of December.   

 

This will mean that I would miss the Commission meetings of November 1, 15, 

December 6 and the meeting of December 20 if that is not cancelled.  I would like your 

permission to be excused from those meetings because of this pending work conflict. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Phil Ramuno 

  


